
  

 

National Institute of Technology,  

Tiruchirappalli-15 

 

 

           7/10/2014 

Office of the Dean (Institute Development) 

      CIRCULAR 

Sub: Tender for outsourcing of Pharmacy - rescheduling of pre bid meeting 

Ref: NITT/F.No:002/NON PLAN/2014-15/D.ID dated 25th September 2014           
 

 

The pre bid meeting scheduled on 6th October 2014 could not be conducted 
due to public holiday.  Hence the pre bid meeting is deferred to 10th October 2014 
forenoon 11.30 a.m at the administrative building of NITT.  There is no change in 
the last date for submission of tender i.e., 17th October 2014 

 

  

        Dean (Institute Development) 

 

 


